
 

 

 

 

 

St Ollie’s Building Update  
10th September 2020 

 

We are excited to be sharing that we have just completed our Building Pre-start Meetings, and we 
are able to share with our community information regarding our builder, building start date, as well 
as initial information regarding the Administration and The Arts Precinct Building Project. 

• InSite Construction Services will be the company who will be completing the construction 
work for the new Administration Building, and The Arts Precinct. 

• Construction dates are set for: 14th September 2020 – 11th August 2021. 
• Fencing will be put up on Monday 14th September, with initial work being electrical, and 

then preparations for demolition to the old Admin Building. Full demolition is scheduled in 
mid-October. Fencing will be placed in front of the old Admin Building, with a perimeter 
around the site which will allow the school to continue to use the Upper and Lower Quad, as 
well as OSHC throughout the build period. 

• Access to the drop off and pick-up points will not change. These zones will remain active 
throughout the build.  

• Neighbouring homes on Beauvardia St will be receiving communication from the school and 
InSite Construction Services prior to Monday, to ensure they are aware of the project, and 
contact details for InSite should there be any concerns. 
 

We will continue to keep the community updated on all aspects of the build, and look forward to 
sharing photos of the progress in each update. 

 

 

 


